COYOTE COMMUNITY ALERT

Our pet population is at risk with the recent rise in coyote killings. You are invited to attend the following coyote neighborhood awareness presentation at:

Braemar Country Club 4001 Reseda Blvd. Tarzana, CA 91357

Wednesday, February 4, 2009 at 7:00 PM

Helping Communities Cope with Coyotes: Courtesy of the Department of Fish and Game, a senior leader has been invited to present to the community a presentation on the dangers that coyotes present and tips for protecting our property and pets.

For further information about this meeting, please contact Jeff Shulman at (818) 708-0030.